
The board held a regular meeting on 4-16-18 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Jeremy Saling- 
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees- Dave Lang and Jay 
Clark, Fiscal Officer-Molly Long; Zoning Inspector- Ron Duda, Road Worker- Rick Johnson, residents 
Kenneth Johnson, Jim Gorley. 
  
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting. 
 
 

Old Business 
Lang- Had trustees sign twp request for engineering assistance for Dodds & Springhill chip/seal.  
Clark- Rick had lock fixed on fire door and added a key pad for overhead door.  Rick has been 
durapatching and is doing a fine job. 
Saling- None 
 

New Business 
Lang- Took call from Mark Romine, his ditch was plugged, Rick fixed. 
Clark- Took call from Appleman resident re: culvert plugged, washed stone away, not our problem. 
Saling- Took call from Ruth Milhoan, on Panhandle re: culvert ½ way up her drive, not our problem. 
 

Public Comment- None 

Roads- Rick attended the state spray class and passed certification.  Started durapatching 
SandHollow, Worked on new graves.  Need to get top soil.  F.O. will check on painting of swings. 

Safety- Rick checked all road signs. 

Zoning- Inspector Duda issued 1 zoning permit for addition to Mark Rice and sent a letter to Adam 
Lange re: addition. 

Fiscal Officer-Long- Reported she had set up an appointment with risk management for May 14 at 1 
PM. 
 
Payments in the amount of $56,886.49 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Lang.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Saling. 
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